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Tennis Open Day – Saturday, September 5 

The Deer Park Tennis Club will be holding a Tennis Open Day at the club on Saturday, 

September 5, 2015 from 11am until 2pm. All members are requested to bring a friend or three to 

the club for a hit. There will be fun games to play, including a DPTC version of "Fastennis", 

which is similar to that played on channel 9 earlier this year! We also have a great incentive 

program for members who invite a family member or friend to join the club! 

We Win You Win - Incentive Exclusive to DPTC Members! 

Members who introduce a new senior or new family member to our club will receive a $30 credit 

towards their next DPTC membership renewal. For full details please see www.deerparktc.com. 

The more members you introduce the more credits you receive! 

Competition Team Tennis 2016 - Senior and Junior 

Did you know that you can make up your very own DPTC tennis team of at least five players 

rotating each week against other district clubs. We have vacancies for two more mens 

teams, four more ladies teams, and three more senior mixed teams to start playing in 

February 2016. Teams need to be registered by 31st October, 2015. 

As well as seniors, we also have vacancies for five junior tennis teams playing on a 

Saturday morning. See www.deerparktc.com for registration forms. 

Junior In-House Competition Tennis - New Players Wanted! 

The club will be running an in house junior competition series at the club from Saturday, September 5, 2015. If 

you don't currently play competition and would like to give it a go, then we'd love to hear from you and your 

friends. See www.deerparktc.com for more details. 

Junior Challenge Ladder 

The club now has a junior challenge ladder posted on the clubhouse window -  players are ranked from 1-30 – 

(boys and girls separately) and move up and down the ranking by playing challenges. 

You can challenge someone up to 6 spots higher than you to a match - if you win, you 

swap positions with them. When you play your match and how long the match is are 

up to you and your opponent - you can play it whenever it suits the two of you and 

there's a free court - but make sure you contact the club on 9363 5860 and leave a 

message with the result (or email the result to secretary@deerparktc.com) so we can 

update the ladder. See www.deerparktc.com for more details. 

http://www.deerparktc.com/
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Club Locks Change – Saturday, September 5 

The club committee will be changing the current locks to the courts and all financial key 

holders are requested to swap keys on Saturday, September 5 from 9am until 11am or at 

social tennis on Sunday evenings from 7pm until 8pm. 

Key holders who have fees due now through to February 2016 will be required to prepay 

membership to obtain a key. A $30 discount will be provided to family members who pay their memberships 

early. You will still receive your full 12 months membership entitlements from your renewal date at 2015 prices. 

Family or senior members who do not pay their memberships early will not receive the $30 discount. 

Social Tennis - Tuesday and Sunday Evenings from 7pm 

What a great way to practice your game with other members from our club in a fun and social environment. 

Why not bring a friend and introduce them to our great game of tennis? 

Have a hit with other members. Cost for members is $5 if we turn on the lights. Non-members $10. 

Ongoing working bee – everyday ! 

During the year members are asked to ensure that the facilities maintain their excellent 

condition. We achieve this by members doing some work every time they use the facilities. 

Please take 10 minutes of your visit to pull out some weeds and do some general clean up. 

Please don’t leave it to the same people to look after your club. 

We have some tools available at social tennis if you want to help! Just ask! 

Send us your email address  

Have we got your current email address so we can send news to you via email? 

If you’re not sure, please send us an email to secretary@deerparktc.com so we can keep in touch better! 

Outstanding membership or competition fees ? 

Please send your cheque or money order to 

PO Box 2069, Brimbank Central, Deer Park VIC 3023. 

Please support our club so that we can continue to provide you with better tennis facilities. 

Who knows, maybe courts 7 & 8 are just around the corner ? 

Keeping up with the news 

Our website is www.deerparktc.com – check it regularly for general news, club events, competition updates 

and everything Deer Park Tennis Club-related. 

We’re also on Facebook – search for Deer Park Tennis Club Inc (or go to www.facebook.com/deerparktc)  

And we’re on Twitter too - @DeerParkTC (Deer Park Tennis) 

Yours in tennis … Committee, Deer Park Tennis Club Inc. 

http://www.deerparktc.com/
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